Southwell Lawn Tennis Club - Role of Child Protection Officer

1) to be the main contact for the Club in dealing with any child protection issues or
referrals from members or their families

2) to review from time to time the Club’s child protection policies and procedures to
ensure compliance with best practice standards and any LTA guidelines

3) to advise the committee on any actions or proposals necessary to improve or
safeguard the Club’s interests with regard to child protection issues

4) to attend periodically any courses relevant to child protection issues

5) to liaise with the coaching team and to advise them as required on child protection
matters

6) to attend the committee meetings and to contribute to the running of the Club and
to promote the objects of the Club as defined in the constitution



